

September 28, 2012

Subject: Max Planck

Dear Fred.

I would like to take this opportunity to convey our appreciation of your company's efforts on the Max Planck Florida Institute, among others. Centerline Utilities' ability to perform their scope of work within the critical deadlines on this project and manage their subcontractors, while working around occupied businesses, speaks to the level of efficiency and effectiveness by which it is managed.

Even though there were several challenges during the course of the project, Centerline was able to perform. Your attention to the specifics of the project as well as proper scheduling was remarkable, resulting in a job well done.

Again, I would like to express our gratitude for Centerline's professionalism and assistance in bringing this project to a close. We would not hesitate to refer Centerline Utilities, Inc. to other organizations that may be in need of a sitework package from a quality contractor.

Sincerely,

Weitz/DPR Construction

Aric Preisendorf Project Manager